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Phone issues for SNC customers in Falls City area 
(KLZA)-- SNC in Falls City announced Thursday afternoon that due to a fiber
optic line cut outside of the SNC service area, their customers are unable to make
calls from a landline phone to a mobile device or from a mobile device to an SNC
landline phone.

In addition, any calls to and from ANC long-distance carriers are not currently
working.
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